
From: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 25 March 2020 2:40 PM 
To: Trevor Warner <thedriversadvocate@gmail.com> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2019/23 and AM2020/2 Application to vary the MA000039 Award 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Mr Warner, 
 
In light of the present circumstances, His Honour will allow an extension as requested. 
 
Regards, 
 
Daniel McNamara 
Associate to the Hon. Deputy President P Sams AM 
  
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 02 9308 1817 
Fax: 02 9380 6990 
Chambers Email: chambers.sams.dp@fwc.gov.au 
  
Level 16, 80 William St 
East Sydney NSW 2011 

 
From: Trevor Warner <thedriversadvocate@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, 25 March 2020 1:49 PM 
To: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2019/23 and AM2020/2 Application to vary the MA000039 Award 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
I, Trevor Warner (The Applicant) request an extension of time to file a response to all Interested 
parties to my Application. 
 
I accept the Interested Parties require further time to file their documents, as recent events have 
caused much disruption. 
 
My employment is in Food transport and in order to meet the current crisis, my planned Annual 
Leave time has been delayed. 
 
May I request an extension of time to respond to 17 April, 2020 
 
Thank You 
 
Trevor Warner 
Applicant 
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